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Dates to  
Remember 

 

 

 

Term 3 

Week 1 

20th July 

 

Pupil Free Day 

 

Classes Starts  
Tuesday, 21st 

July 

 

Week 6 

26th August 

 

Musical R - 7 

“Boy Cried” 

 

(Notes to be sent home 
early Term 3) 

 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 
Here we are at the end of another school term, and what a term it 
has been!  We have had home learning packs, online learning,   
students returning to school, catching up on learning and testing, 
ready for report writing.  Wow!   We have had gate drop-offs and 
pick-ups, social distancing, hand washing and plenty of sanitiser to 
go around.   We have had teachers going above and beyond, 
learning all sorts of new technology and programs, planning for 
online learning and school learning at the same time, and all with 
smiles on their faces!   We have had parents juggling working from 
home, home schooling their children and everything in between.   
Moreover, the search for toilet paper was a struggle! 
 
It has been a challenging term.  However, we have done it,         
together.   The teamwork seen between teachers, leaders, 
SSOs, parents and students has been just amazing.   To see such 
resilience from all of you, parents and students alike, is a proud 
moment.    It just goes to show the strength we all have, when we 
need it.   Our school community has really come together. 
 
Thank you for working with us through this term.   Thank you for 
supporting your children so beautifully during a situation, which was 
so very unexpected and unpredictable.   Thank you for going with 
the flow, through the changes we saw throughout the term.  
 
We wish you rest and relaxation during the school holidays. It is 
well deserved. Looking forward to a fresh new term in Term 3. 
  
 
Alicia Phillips 
Senior Leader  

Leadership News 



    
 





 

Room 30 Robot Construction 
At the beginning of Term 2, students in Room 30 were learning all about Robots.          
As part of this learning, they designed and made model robots.  Here are some pictures 
and information about the robots the Room 30 students made.  



 



Preschool Parents/Caregivers, 

Please note that some of the items on the School Canteen Price List are different to the Preschool Food Policy .   

The Canteen welcomes Preschool orders, but please only order food or drinks that are acceptable according to 

Preschool Food Policy. 





 


